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NEWS RELEASE     |     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     |   

 
Highway 1804 Closed due to Grass Fire 

 
 

NARRATIVE:  
 

Effective Immediately – April 12, 2025, at 5:05 PM 

Highway 1804, south of Bismarck, is closed from mile marker 61 (Moffit Road) to mile marker 
47 (63rd Street SW), approximately 15 miles south of Bismarck. 

Active grass fires in the area are producing heavy smoke, resulting in significantly reduced 
visibility. For safety reasons, motorists are advised to avoid the area and use alternative routes. 
The Highway Patrol will advise when it is reopened.  

 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact information:  Lt. Jenna Clawson Huibregtse, ndhpsafetyedu@nd.gov, 701-328-2447 
 
Notice: Updates to media releases will be posted the NDHP website: 

https://www.nd.gov/ndhp/ndhp-news                                                                                                                                                   
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